
 
 

DNL Panel: Urban Transportation  

The citizens of a typical North American city are often dependent on the gas powered car to 
move people from point A to B. St. John’s and other towns and cities in Newfoundland are 
no exception. How could other, less carbon-intensive options such as cycling and public 
transit be enhanced? Can we create a transportation system in Newfoundland with zero 
carbon emissions within a few decades?  
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Decarbonize NL will be held at the Signal Hill Campus of Memorial 
University on July 11 and 12, 2019. Our mission is to design an 
economy for NL whose greenhouse gas emissions have reduced 
50% by 2030, and which has generated prosperity for all 
Newfoundlanders and Labradorians.  

Learn more and register at: 
DecarbonizeNL.ca 

 


